
It is to inform to the shortlisted candidates who have been issued the call letter for 

appearing the selection process for the post of Technical Assistant-II (ST) which is 

scheduled on 24 February 2023 at 10:00 a.m. onwards that, the Written Test and 

Skill Test has been postponed to a later date due to unavoidable 

administrative reasons. The new date of Written Test and Skill Test for the 

above-mentioned post will be communicated soon.  Inconvenience caused, if 

any, is regretted. 

 


